MEET THE TEAM



Leigh Parker ~ EYFS

Hi, my name is Leigh. I am a Class Ambassador for EYFS for the parent forum. My daughter is currently in EYFS at Warboys. I can usually be found collecting her (Monday and Friday) or dropping her off most mornings in Dolphins. Please feel free to grab me if you would like to raise anything at the parent forum.

Alyshia O'Connor ~ Year 1, 3 & 5

Hi, I'm Alyshia. I chair the Parent Forum and am a Class Ambassador for Years 1, 3 & 5. I have three girls that attend WPA. I am very passionate about education and keen to get involved where I can. Please contact me (via email parentforum@wpa.education or in person) if there is anything you would like to discuss or add it to the agenda. You will find me either outside Lions, Seahorses or Hawks. Nothing is too big or too small to discuss. Hope to see you there at the next meeting.





Dawn Lamb - Year 1& 4

Hi - my name's Dawn and I am a class Ambassador for Years 1 & 4. I have three sons, two of whom currently attend WPA. You can usually find me in the KS2 playground outside Tigers Class in the mornings and in the KS1 playground outside Seals Class in the afternoons if there's anything you wish to raise or praise with the Parent Forum Committee.

Rachel Young ~ Year 2

Hi I'm Rachel, class ambassador for year 2. I have two girls at WPA currently in Years 2 and 4. I am enthusiastic about learning and like to get involved with the school where I can. You'll usually find me on the playground outside year 2 or outside Lions and Tigers class. Come find me for a chat if there's anything you'd like to ask or would like me to raise at the next meeting for you.





MEET THE TEAM



Emma Makeham ~ Year 3

Hi, I'm Emma and I am a Class Ambassador for Year 3. I have two children- one child that attends WPA and one at secondary school. You can usually find me in the KS2 playground outside Pumas Class in the mornings and afternoons. If there is anything you wish to raise or praise with the Parent Forum Committee please feel free to chat to me.

Carly Parkinson ~ Year 4 & 6

Hi, my name is Carly and I am a Class Ambassador for Year 4 and 6. I have three children- the eldest two attend WPA already and the youngest will start in 2025. I usually stand outside the main Reception area waiting for Puma class to come out. I collect the children on Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday, so if you have any questions you'd like to ask or discussion points to raise, then please do not hesitate to find me.





Clare Whapshott ~ SEND

Hi, I'm Clare, I have 3 children - my 2 boys are currently at WPA in Years 1 and 4. As a parent of at least one child with SEND, I am passionate about making changes in education and advocating inclusivity and understanding for all. If there is anything you would like to raise with the forum or just need a chat with someone who understands the challenges SEND can bring, please do get in touch. I can usually be found after school between Seals and Pumas classes.

Message from the Parent Forum Chair

I welcome all parents to join us at the Parent Forum meetings and share your views-both positive and any areas for improvement. I am keen to ensure we work together with the school to strengthen parent partnership. Parent forum meetings are a great opportunity for all parents to get involved in school life. Parent Forum is an informal group where we can raise issues, be consulted on school policy and give our views.

